
NOTICE OF CONFERENCE CALL 

Thursday July 14, 2022 
10:00 – 11:00 am 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife 

The Colorado Wildlife Council will convene a teleconference call with 
R&R Partners and CPW staff.

If you would like to listen to this conference call, please contact  
Lauren Truitt three (3) days in advance at lauren.truitt@state.co.us. 


